A
@ Rancho Santa Fe Parkway Traffic Interchange

OVERVIEW

The Arizona Department of Transportation, in partnership with
the city of Kingman, will begin construction in December on the
new Interstate 40 Rancho Santa Fe Parkway traffic interchange
in east Kingman at milepost 57. The project will improve travel
by providing a direct connection to the future Rancho Santa

Fe Parkway.

PROJECT ELEMENTS

Work includes:

» Constructing two new bridges on I-40 at the new Rancho
Sante Fe Parkway interchange.

» Widening the existing bridges over Rattlesnake Wash.

» Installing new sidewalks and curb/gutter.

» Construct/install pipe culverts, concrete box culverts and
storm drain.

» Installing new traffic signals and lighting.

» Installing new fencing, guardrail, signage and
pavement markings.

» Other related work.

After construction on the new interchange is completed, the
city of Kingman - as a separate project - will construct the new
Rancho Santa Fe Parkway north of 1-40 that will connect to the
Kingman Airport.

WHAT TO EXPECT

» Day- and nighttime construction activities Mondays through
Thursdays (only daytime on Fridays).

» Parkway interchange ramp alignment when crews construct
the new bridges over Rancho Santa Fe Parkway.

» Two lanes will remain open in each direction on I-40.

» Drivers should be prepared for delays up to 20 minutes during
portions of the project.

» The speed limit will be reduced in the work zone.

P Construction-related noise and lights (for nighttime work).

» Motorists should use caution and watch for construction
workers and equipment when driving through the work zone.

Construction is scheduled to last approximately one-and-a-
half years.
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STAY INFORMED

P Email: Sign up to receive timely email notifications on
upcoming traffic restrictions at I-40: Rancho Santa Fe
Parkway Traffic Interchange and click on the “subscribe for
updates” icon.

» Online: Visit azdot.gov/contact and select Projects from the
drop-down menu

P Phone: Michele E. Beggs, Community Relations, 928.566.5052

P Teléfono: Linea Bilinglie Para Informacién sobre el Proyecto
ADOT: 855.712.8530.

P USPS Mail: ADOT Community Relations c/o Michele E. Beggs,
3660 E. Andy Devine Ave. Kingman, AZ 86401.

P Project web page: azdot.gov/I-40RanchoSantaFePkwayTl|

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other nondiscrimination laws and authorities,
ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Persons that require a reasonable accommodation
based on language or disability should contact Michele E. Beggs at MBeggs@azdot.gov or 928.566.5052. Requests should be made as early as
possible to ensure the State has an opportunity to address the accommodation.

De acuerdo al Titulo VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, la Ley para Estadounidenses con Discapacidades (ADA por sus siglas en inglés)

y otras leyes y autoridades contra la discriminacion, ADOT no discrimina por raza, color, origen nacional, edad, género o discapacidad. Las
personas que requieran una adaptacion razonable basada en el idioma o la discapacidad deben comunicarse a la linea directa bilinglie del
proyecto de ADOT al 855.712.8530. Las solicitudes deben hacerse lo mas pronto posible para asegurar que ADOT tenga oportunidad de hacer
los arreglos necesarios.
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